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Web Announcement 2409 

 
Attention All Providers:  Non-Emergency Transportation is Available 
for Recipients to Receive the COVID Vaccine 
Nevada Medicaid would like to remind all providers that Medicaid recipients who are eligible for Non-Emergency 
Transportation (NET) can schedule a ride to receive the COVID-19 vaccine.  Because Nevada Medicaid understands 
how important it is for recipients to be vaccinated against COVID-19, the scheduling for this specific service will be 
expedited and recipients do not have to schedule a ride five days in advance because same day rides will be 
authorized, as possible.  The following link is a flyer in English and Spanish with more detailed information about 
this special transportation option:  COVID-19 Vaccine NET Information Flyer.  

Nevada Medicaid asks that all providers please share this important information with all of your NET eligible 
recipients.  

 

https://www.mtm-inc.net/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/COVID-19-Vaccine-Ride-Flyer-1.pdf

